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Ref.: JWG/ 
 
Brussels, 8 June 2023 
 
 
Dear Iva 
  
I am writing to send you solidarity greetings for the strike of workers employed in the 
judicial system and in the Attorney General’s Offices. We understand that your members 
are determined to continue their action until the government meets its commitment to 
award them a €400 increase in pay. We fully support your action and understand that this 
is a longstanding demand by SDLSN in defence of workers who have responsible and 
demanding jobs but with many paid as little as €600 a month. 
 
We are also very pleased to see that the courts have rejected the attempt by the 
government to impose a ban on the strike action. EPSU is concerned about recent trends 
across Europe to limit the right of public service workers to take action and your 
successful defence of the right to strike for this particular group of workers. 
 
We very much hope the strike achieves its aims and results in higher pay for your 
members. Please keep us informed of developments. 
 
In solidarity, 
 

 
 
 


